
August 17, 1993

Mr Victor Marai
President Hotary Club

Dear Mr. Marai:

On behalf of our Senior Club "The Ma instreamers ,"
I wish to thank the Rotary Club for their interest
and participation through the years, in helping
the Seniors in this area.

Last year we were recruited to sell chances on a
car and we helped. When we sold the tickets, and
bought the tickets , we sold them saying the profits
would go toward the Community Building.

We have not heard the results of this endeavor. We
would like to know the outcome , and if the winnings
will go toward the Community Building. Time has
gone by and everyone keeps asking about the results
We know of the lucky winner of the car, out not
the profits.

We look forward to hearing from you about this
combined effort.

Thanking you in adva

C
Velma Hebeler, Rep.
Mains tr earners
822 Buoy Road
Houston, Texas 77062.


